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Dear Committee Members,

| want to voice my support for the issuance of bonds to support the replacement of
the Hood River-White Salmon Bridge. This bridge is in danger of collapse. To simply
drive it is a dangerous prospect. Replacing the bridge will increase safety for people
traveling across the river. Replacing the bridge will support local economies and
regional economies on both side sides of the river.

Please pass this bill out of committee so that the legislature can vote on it.
Thank you,

Kirk Lalor



